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23 July 2024 

 

David Calwell 

sidaveo@hotmail.com>  

Dear David Calwell 

 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your email dated 3 July 2024 for Information regarding introducing 
paid Parking to Petone. 

Response: 

Information on this can be found in the following documents. 

On Council’s 10 Year Plan website – Further Information – For Residents – Fees & 
Charges, see pages 42-45 
https://issuu.com/huttcitycouncil/docs/draft_fees_and_charges_ltp_2024-
34?fr=sODk3ZTcyMTQxMzk. 

In Council’s Consultation Document – Fees & Charges see page 43:  

https://issuu.com/huttcitycouncil/docs/10_year_plan_consultation_document_
2024?fr=sYjU5MzcyMTQxMzk. 

The public submissions and survey analysis on this is going to be published 
shortly on our website. Therefore, we are refusing your request under section 
17(d) of the Act, as the Information requested is, or soon will be, publicly 
available. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
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Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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